
Dear parent/carer,  

 

On Thursday the 11th of January we have a very exciting opportunity for our year 6 children. Once 

again, the safety centre are visiting Two Mile Ash to hold a workshop with our Year 6 children to 

discuss awareness around knife crime. This has proven to be very successful in previous years and is 

an opportunity we are very lucky to have. Each year we ensure that only our Year 6 children access 

this opportunity as they are the most mature in the school. I am writing to assure all parents that 

Two Mile Ash staff are not only aware of the content being covered but will be present in these 

sessions to support the children. We are sure that our Year 6 children will handle this subject with 

maturity and respect.  

  

Should you have any further questions please contact your child’s class teacher.  
  

Best wishes,  

  

Miss Charlotte Baldwin  

Head of Year 6  

 


